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[____________________], 2022 

 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL -  

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Crestone Peak Resources Holdings LLC  

1801 California Street, Suite 2500 

Denver, CO 80202 

Attention: DJ Surface Land Development 

 

Re:  Notification of Surface Development 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

Pursuant to C.R.S. § 24-65.5-103, this letter shall serve as notification on behalf of GVP 

Windler, LLC, a Delaware limited liability company (the “Applicant”) to Crestone Peak 

Resources Holdings LLC (the “Mineral Owner”) of proposed surface development by the 

Applicant, as the surface owner, of that certain property located in the NE ¼, Section 24, 

Township 3 South, Range 66 West, 6th P.M. Adams County as more particularly described on 

Exhibit A attached hereto and incorporated herein by this reference (the “Property”).  The initial 

public hearing for the proposed development of the Property named Windler Subdivision under 

the Aurora Zoning Code is scheduled to take place on [______________________], 2022 at the 

following address: City of Aurora, 15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Aurora, CO 80012.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact Olsson Engineering at 1525 

Raleigh Street, Suite 400, Denver, CO 80204 attn: Clayton Chabannes, PE (303-237-2072) 

 

Sincerely,  

 

GVP Windler, LLC, 

a Delaware limited liability company  

 

 

By:       

 Donald Provost 
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Tracts A, E, G, H,
I, J, K, & L abut
project

Zeren Land Services 
Investigation Tract Map
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